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Contact Me 

arieman@gcswave.com 

548-3185  ext. 3142 
 

Friday, September 6                Newsletter #1 

Upcoming Events 

 

Picture Day……………………….September 10 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 
 

We have had a successful start to a new school year!  This is a 

great class and I’m excited to see how much they grow this 

year! 

• This is our first class newsletter.  A new one will come home 

every Friday.  They are also posted on the school’s website if 

you ever need another copy.  Scan the QR code on the 

front of your child’s folder to find it. 

• Please sign up for ClassDojo if you haven’t already!  Contact 

me for information.  

• Picture Day is Tuesday, September 10.  A picture order form 

went home last week.  Please contact me if you need 

another one!  
Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Rieman ☺ 

 

 

 Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Music 
 

 

Homework  
We will start learning spelling word 

routines next week.  We will have our first 

spelling test on Friday.  These words are 

all review from 1st grade.  

Study these words at home this 

week: 

both, why, there 

 


